

September 16, 1954

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler Box 94 Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Very many thanks for your good letter received today.

Yes, you are absolutely right, we do operate on 940 KC, and apparently were testing at the time you were picking up our signal. Our normal hours of operation during the summer months are 6 AM to 12 PM. During the winter, however, we are quite frequently on until 3 AM, so I do hope you will check us some time during the winter months.

It is a pleasure to acknowledge your letter, and I do hope that you will accept our invitation to visit the station and our transmitter any time you come to Miami.

RR: | Ip